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To Whom It May Concern

Dear Sirs/Madams

I am writing to let you know that I am totally against the proposed abortion bill
 which has been put forward by Rob Pyne.

I believe that abortion is so very wrong as when someone kills a baby even if only
 a few hours old, it is considered murder but when an unborn baby's precious life
 is also taken, the same does not apply.  An unborn baby feels pain, and if you
 would watch some of the videos where they show the unborn baby being killed, it
 may change your mind.
Why has it come to this?  Are we so uncaring as a society?  There are so many
 couples who want babies desperately but it is so very difficult to adopt, so it would
 be better to let couples who want to be parents to adopt these babies.

We should be giving better support and encouragement to pregnant women who
 are finding it difficult to deal with their pregnancies and spend money on this
 situation instead of increasing funding for abortions.  There is so much more I
 could say but I won't keep this submission long.  Please do think about this
 carefully.
Please do not allow this bill to go through.

Yours Sincerely

Kind Regards

Marisa Aikens
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